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MP 

Our proposed 5atherin5 of comhlun­
ity leaders - ministers, teachers, 
and lay readers - is still on, 
Due to the Eucharistic Congress 
our plans have been upset. 

Our Gay Camp contribution 
- Catholic symposium on Homo­
sexuality - - is still in the 
process of eveolving, as is our 
contribution to the adult educat­
ion (interdenominational) lectures, 

id The bimonthly magazine of our 
groups is under way, and we would 
welcome any sympathetic material 
for it. 

Next gatherings on 21 March, 
4th and 18th· of April. Details: 
phone 67 2572, 

Graeme J. Harris, 


